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To: Mason Cole  
Cc: Olof Nordling, Marika Konings, Glen de Saint Géry  
 
Hello Mason  
 
Further to our recent e-mail exchange on the issue scoping work on the EWG report on future registry 
services (requested by Board Resolution of 26 April): 
 

 The GAC Quick Look Committee (including the GAC Chair) wishes to note that there is standing 
GAC advice that appears to be relevant to this matter, namely the GAC Principles regarding gTLD 
WHOIS Services (March 2007 - attached).  

o Can you or relevant ICANN staff (not sure of protocol here so I have copied Olof, plus 
Marika and Glen as the only GNSO support staff I know!) please ensure that the 
Principles are drawn to the attention of staff involved in drafting the paper (I appreciate 
the Principles may already be known to staff, but just to follow the agreed process). 

 We will arrange for the GAC to be notified of the forthcoming publication of the paper and the 
Committee's preliminary view on public policy aspects of the issues, so that the GAC can respond 
promptly on publication. I will keep you informed of this notification to the GAC and any feedback 
that might be helpful, subject to the views of the GAC leadership group. 

 
Regards 
 
Tom 
 
Tom Dale 
ACIG GAC Secretariat 
  
ACIG - Australian Continuous Improvement Group 
evaluate :: improve :: innovate 
  
 ACIG is an independent consulting firm engaged to provide secretariat support to ICANN's Governmental Advisory 
Committee. 
 
  
 

 


